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THANET’S CAMERA CLUB
NEWS RELEASE 
The club suspended meetings in March but staying at home has given members the opportunity to experiment using their cameras in and around their homes and gardens.  A series of monthly “lockdown challenges” is set by our chairman and members are sharing their images on Flickr, showcasing their creativity and expertise.  These images, along with an updated picture gallery, will be on our website in due course.
Our challenge for May was “Flat lay” which gave members plenty of scope for experimentation. Club member Eddie Bradley created this lovely image of a “VE Day Tea Party”.
We’ll share more images next month.  In the meantime, we encourage everyone to use their cameras and other devices to capture images of everyday items in and around the home.  It can be surprising how ordinary objects can be made special with some imagination and a little post-processing work.  They could form a unique record of this period in lockdown!
To find out more about the club and view our images, please visit us online at www.isleofthanetphotographicsociety.co.uk and on Facebook.  
Note to Editor
* Attached is an image entitled “VE Day Tea Party” by Eddie Bradley.  
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